
If you would like to see our 
Curriculum Presentation from earlier 
this week, please follow this link 

Curriculum Presentation


 Team of the Term  
What a battle royale 
we have had this half 

term with Earth coming out as worthy winners! 


Thank you for your kind donations of canned and 
canned food.  We shall make sure that they get to those who 
need it most this half term.


And finally…We have sent home reflectors for the children so please attach 
them to their coats / school bags so they can be spotted as it gets darker!  
Thank you. 


 Don’t forget the clocks go back one 
hour this weekend! I hope you all 
have a great half term and we shall 
see you all next week.


DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th October 2024

25 Oct- Break 
up for half term


25 Oct - PTFA 
Disco


4 Nov - Back to 
school


8 Nov - Wharfe 
Class to Eureka


15 Nov - Open 

Our whole school theme next half term is ‘War and Remembrance’

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance for this 
half term is 96.7% which is above the 

national expectation!

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Curriculum-Evening-October-24.ppt-Darley.pptx





Thank you to everyone who helped Helen and 

Kim with pumpkin carving earlier this week.  

Thank you also to those parents who attended 

Ribble Class Afternoon Tea!


